INFRACON_15_2018_2019 Dated: 07.02.2018

CIRCULAR

Despite repeated requests, it has been observed that few of the
Consultancy Firms still continue to maintain multiple INFRACON
IDs by filling different PAN, Mobile No. etc.

It may be noted that maintaining multiple INFRACON IDs is
in direct conflict with the RFP provision which prohibits the bidder

to bid for a work with more than one team.

Accordingly, all the registered Consultancy Firms having multiple
INFRACON IDs are being finally advised to intimate about their
single INFRACON ID which they wish to keep activated. Any such
matter coming in the notice of INFRACON after 28.02.2018,
shall lead to blocking of all these IDs despite these IDs included

in the Team relating to Live Bids.
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